
The Village of Tuxedo Park Board of Architectural Review has changed the meeting time of the regularly 

scheduled meeting on Thursday, February 2, 2023 from 7 pm to 5:30 pm.  If you have any questions 

regarding this meeting you may contact John Ledwith at 845-351-4745 ext. 2 or 

at jledwith@tuxedopark-ny.gov. 
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